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KILLIAN REUNION ANNOUNCEMENT
Dear Kinsmen:

This is a short letter to remind you that the Killian reunion is
just a few months away. As always it will be a fun evant for
relatives and friends. This year we will have special guests,
George and Shirley Killian from Fairport, New York.

It seems that George has been working on a new edition of the
Andreas Killian book and 1is making strides on getting our
genealogy into many libraries. Happily for us, George has agreed
to speak at the reunion about his work. George has plans to
share with us new data on Margaret Killian's family (Andreas'
daughter) and data on Killions as well.

To give ourselves a chance to share Killian data with Gecrge, see
George's work demonstrated on computer and still have time for
fellowship, I am proposing that we meet earlier and more often.
You are invited to meet Ceorge and Shirley at 2:30 p.m. and then
attend the regular meeting at 3:00 p.m. This means the 2:30
meeting is an unofficial social, computer demonstration and
genealogical data sharing session and the 3:00 meeting 1is our
regular meeting.

I want to ask everyone to update their family group record (if
necessary) and either bring it to the reunion or forward it so
that I may pass it along to George. Quite often we have nearly
complete data on our recent ancestors, but somehow forget to
write down information on our children and grandchildren. Say,
you are not sure of the status of your family record. What
better excuse to come the Killian reunion. I have included a
family group record for your use.

If you missed last year's Killian reunion you missed James W.
Green III's Scottish tie with the Killian tartan, a report on the
Killian reunion in Northeast Alabama and news about Ray Killian's
travels in Germany. You also missed Ezzie Killian Sipe and
Barbara Cavin, the '"oldest and youngest". I hope both will be
back to defend their titles.

I need to close this letter with two additional requests. First,
if you or someone who should be receiving this letter has had an
address change recently, let me know the new correct address.
Second, 1if there are newspapers in counties other than Lincoln,
Gaston, Catawba and Mecklenburg in which an announcement of a
Killian reunion should appear, please send me its name.

I hope to see you all on September 8, 1991 at 0ld St. Paul's.

Very truly yours, 7 2’2 __/ .’? ?-f/
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